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April 19, 2018                                                                                                  GDPR Fair Collection Notice  

Dear Supplier, 

Welcome to the Ford Supplier Portal website ("Website"). The Ford entity you are transacting 

with ("Ford") is responsible for the information you submit through the applications hosted on 

this Website. A list of Ford entities is available at www.ford.co.uk 

To use the Website and provide services to Ford you will be required to provide us with current, 

complete and accurate information as prompted by each application. 

If you have provided information about others, you must ensure they are aware of the 

information in this notice. Ford may also collect information available on public company 

registers about you or others associated with your business.  

Ford's use of your data is generally necessary to fulfil either (a) its legal obligations, (b) its 

legitimate interest in managing its supplier relationships; or (c) a contract with you.  

The data you have provided, including any personal information, may be shared by Ford with its 

affiliates, joint ventures, service providers, anyone who acquires Ford's business, when required 

by law, or in order to protect our or others' interests. It may also be transferred to countries 

outside of the European Economic Area (including those which have limited or no data protection 

laws, provided that Ford remains responsible for making sure that your information is 

appropriately protected via contractual or other means) including but without limitation India 

and the United States of America. 

Ford implements measures to treat your data in accordance with the law, and will only keep it 

for as long as necessary in order to comply with the purposes described above and in accordance 

with its retention policy.  

Subject to local law, you may have rights in certain circumstances to access, rectify, erase, block, 

restrict, object to or port your data. If you would like to exercise these rights or if you have any 

other queries, please let us know via dpeurope@ford.com . You can also lodge a complaint with 

your local data protection authority. 

 


